Letters from B Roezl to Frederik Sander
 

257 Roezl to Sander




Prague, 24th February 1881

My dear Mr. Sander,

Tonight Seidl will depart from Prague, via Dresden, Cologne, Ostende and Dover and is expected to arrive with this letter in Widdels Hotel in England. I would have preferred him to go via Queensborough but since he speaks no English and might have taken the wrong train at St. Pancras, I thought it better if he stayed at Widdels Hotel. From there he can get directions to Greek Street. He will arrive either on Saturday or Sunday and will telegraph you. 

I have not yet received the Gardeners’ Chronicle of the 19th February. 

Seidl will bring a list of orchids and other plants, which he would like to have in good condition. Some can be sent in April, it doesn’t all have to be in one shipment. The Nepenthes should still be very beautiful, I shall write to him immediately.

With kind regards,

B Roezl

Translated by: Maren Talbot
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